
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Dakota – for fantastic ice 

cream shop role play  

Year 1/2 

Archer – for a great 

imaginary map drawing 

Year 3/4 

Allegra – for writing a 

brilliant newspaper report 

Year 5/6 

Noah – for an amazing 

performance in the summer 

show 

          

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 5/6     91.8% 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

We will be holding our Year 6 Leavers’ assembly on Wednesday 17th 

July at 2pm when we will be sharing memories of the Year 6 children 

and their time at Derwent Vale. We hope that lots of our families will 

be able to join us to celebrate Year 6’s school journey.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor Vacancies 
We currently have some vacancies for new 

governors to join our governing body from 

September 2024. You do not need to have 

had any experience in schools or as a 

governor and you would be well supported 

by our current governors. If you are 

interested or know anyone who would be, 

please contact the school office for more 

information. Thank you.  

 



 

Upcoming dates  

Wednesday 17th July 

Year 5/6 team – Swimming gala  

2pm Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly  

Thursday 18th July  

Year 6 visit to Clarendon Grange  

Friday 19th July  

1.30pm School closes for summer 

holidays 

No after school club 

Wednesday 4th September  

School reopens after summer 

holidays 

Thursday 5th September  

Year 1/2, 3/4 Gymnastics  

Year 3/4 Gymnastics after school club 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

87.4% 

Below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to 
our nursery for children who are due to 
start in September 2024 or January 
2025. If you have a child who will turn 3 
before September or January or know 
someone who does, please contact the 
school office for more information. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


